
 

 

  
Meeting 2012 September 17 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
 

COMMUNITY HERITAGE COMMISSION 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: CIVIC ACQUISITION OF THE "BURNABY EAGLE" NEON SIGN 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1.      THAT  Council approve the proposed acquisition of the “Burnaby Eagle” neon sign, 
as outlined in this report. 

2.      THAT  Council approve the expenditure of Gaming Funds up to $3,700 (inclusive of 
12% HST) to acquire the “Burnaby Eagle” neon sign, as outlined in this report. 

3.      THAT  Council forward a copy of this report to the Heights Merchants Association 
for information purposes. 

 
REPORT 

 
The Community Heritage Commission, at its meeting held on 2012 September 06, received and 
adopted the attached report outlining a proposal for the civic acquisition of the “Burnaby Eagle” 
neon sign.  This former landmark sign was created circa 1950 for the Eagle Motors car 
dealership once located in the Burnaby Heights shopping district on Hastings Street.  This 
proposed initiative would build on the City’s previous conservation of the “Swinging Girl” sign 
and interest on the part of the Heights Merchants Association to promote neon signage as a 
unique attraction within the Heights area. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor C. Jordan 
Chair 
 
Councillor N. Volkow 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor R. Chang 
Member 

 
 
 

Copied to: City Manager 
Director Planning & Building 
Acting Director Engineering 
Director Finance 
City Solicitor 
Director Parks, Recr. & Cult. 
Services 
Purchasing Manager 
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